
Neil Devlin

217 Capri Lane

Blandon, PA 19510-9484

 

 

September 26, 2007

 

FCC

Federal Communications Commission

445 12th Street, SW Room TW-B204

Washington, DC 20554

 

 

Dear FCC:

 

Regarding the proposed XM & Sirius satellite radio merger, not only do I

fully support it and encourage you to approve it as well, but I would

encourage you to disregard the NABs attempt to flood you with 'form

letters' to show increased support opposing the merger.

 

In fact I'd even encourage you to ignore any "form letters" which are in

support or opposition to the merger.

 

The sources don't hold much credibility and also do not show much effort

on the part of the person sending it.  I would only allow comments which

are free form submitted to you.  That shows a little more integrity and

shows more genuine support of either side, regardless of whether it's

support or opposition to the merger.

 

Sincerely,

 

 

Neil Devlin

610-926-4433

 


